
Notes From Safer Saltash Meeting held on 9th March 2021 
 
Apologies for the delay in circulating, please see brief notes from the previous Safer 
Saltash meeting held on 9th March below.  The next meeting is scheduled for 
tomorrow, Tuesday 30th March at 10am. 
  
ASB – a few ASB concerns but nothing to raise at this stage. 
  
Police – Continue to see a drop in reported crime in Saltash, An will update the group 
on police enforcement in relation to Covid restrictions when relevant.  As we see 
lockdown restrictions ease, we anticipate a steady rise in recorded crime.  Greater 
police presence will be visible in Saltash.   
  
Discussion on forecasted ASB on the waterfront.  Agreed a smaller task and finish 
meeting be held to progress proactive action.  Post meeting note; this meeting has 
been held and a verbal update will be provided at the next Safer Saltash meeting.  It 
was suggested that an update from the Town Council on the role of the Service 
Delivery General Assistance would be really helpful, so we could understand what 
they view as hotspot areas/times of day and what geographic areas they cover.   
  
Localism – The Covid advisors are including the Saltmill area on their route.  They 
provide regular feedback to Catherine that is passed on to relevant partners. 
Community Link Officer provided an update on the pavement licences.   
  
Saltash Community School – pupils are returning to school on a staggered 
basis.  Few reports of groups of young people starting to congregate and play football.   
  
Children’s Services – Please see attached.  New contract been awarded to Action 
for Children, will be a gap in East Cornwall whilst they recruit.  As part of their contract 
they will map all the youth services, which will be a useful exercise - it was suggested 
it would also be helpful to map the take up rates by young people.  Saltash Team 
Around the School meeting scheduled for the afternoon of 9th March. 
  
Parking Enforcement – Saltash quiet at present. The team have been out to Gilston 
Rd and started engaging with the businesses about parking restrictions. 
  
Time Credits – Gone digital, new initiatives for ‘spend opportunities’.  It has been 
challenging during lockdown(s) to engage and the project is now looking to re-engage.   
  
Groundwork - will be opening an evening youth hub in the family hub building.  Quiet 
at Saltmill at present, some groups of young people down there but all socially 
distancing.  Couple of projects will start shortly including the mural and art 
competition.   
  
Town Council – included Safer Saltash reporting information in the PL12 leaflet that 
went to every household in Saltash.   
 


